
Planning application GB8  
Janette Turner  
Sent:  22 July 2015 19:35  
To:  Planning Policy  

Dear Sir 
We which to register our objection to planning application GB8 Nursery land 
adjacent to Egley Road Mayford GU22 OPL on the following grounds. 
 
We can possibly understand the need for a new school and erosion of the 
greenbelt under special circumstances . 
However there cannot possibly be the same reasoning behind a leisure centre 
and running track! 
 
1. The erosion of the green belt - we are nearing the situation where there will 
be continuous structures between Woking and Mayford. Resulting in Mayford 
ultimately loosing its own identity that has been in place for hundreds of years. 
 
2. Poor infrastructure that cannot sustain the volume of traffic generated - the 
Egley Road is already heavily congested during the morning and evening rush 
hours. The proposed new School alone will obviously create several hundred 
traffic movements that coincides with the rush hour so the situation will 
become completely untenable as well as creating a substantial increase in 
exhaust fumes . 
 
3. Flooding - we already have existing flooding at the entrance to the Woking 
garden centre. With land being concreted over this situation will deteriorate  
 
4. Noise - the running track will obviously create a high noise level during any 
competition . 
 
5. Light pollution - the haze oif flood lights csan be seen for many miles. 
 
6. The lack of a full environmental impact assessment.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Janette and Roy Turner 
209 Saunders Lane Mayford Woking 
GYU22 0NT 
 
 
 
 
 




